
The Bolton Lakes Regional Water Pollution Control Authority (BLRWPCA) held a Public 

Hearing on March 4, 2019 at Notch Road Municipal Center with Chair Robert Morra presiding. 

Also in attendance were: members Daniel Wright; alternate members Cheryl Udin, Joyce Stille, 

and Michael Purcaro; Robert Grasis, Vernon WPCA Director; and members of the public Sandra 

Pierog and Steven Rockefeller. 

 

R. Morra called the Public Hearing to order at 7:00 P.M. and read the legal notice. Purpose of 

hearing was to hear public comment on establishing supplementary benefit assessments for: 837 

Boston Turnpike and 1079 Boston Turnpike in Bolton, CT.  

 

R. Morra closed the Public Hearing at 7:02 P.M.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Joyce M. Stille  

BLRWPCA Alternate  

 

Please see minutes of subsequent meetings for approval of these minutes and any corrections 

hereto.  

 

  


